
 
CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

JANUARY 08 
 

In attendance: Dave Harbough, George and Elaine Reavis, Dennis Friend, James, and Steven a new member.         
 Steven is a middle school student.  He is very interested in rocketry.  He came with his dad.  We welcome 
you Steven.   
 
1. Dave to get in touch with Carol Young regarding the rocket informational talk at her library.  More info only - 
PENDING 
2. Scott to get in touch with Rollin Bateman regarding more information on TARC rules, and SRC involvement 
etc… - PENDING SCOTT NOT AT MEETING 
3.  Dave to order single use motors 
4.  Dave to email Peter re: if the Nike Smoke will be launched this year 
5.  Elaine to email Ed Thomas re: the Geddes Park letter   
 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 
Voting on board members 
It remained the same.   
Dave Harbough – President 
George Reavis – Vice President 
Dennis Friend – Treasurer 
Elaine Reavis – Secretary 
Rich Pitzeruse – Tripoli Prefect 
Ron Lioto – NAR section advisor 
 
2.  TARC –It was decided that Our President needs to write a letter to the Town of Geddes regarding that.  Get 
the letter from Ed Thomas if he has one written 
   
3.  We are unsure of what kind of project, if any, that Peter Plumley may have for 08.  TARC may take 
precedence. 
  

OLD ACTION ITEMS 
1.  Waiting on Scott to get in touch with Rollin Bateman regarding more information on TARC rules, and 
SRC involvement etc… 
 
5.  Elaine to send Dave the SRC letterhead 

FINANCES 
1. Oops forgot to record.  I think it remained the same of $260 
 

 
NEXT MEETING FEBRUARY 6, 2008 


